
MLSHS LPSG meeting 17th March 2015 
 
 
ITEM DISCUSSION ACTION 
ATTENDANCE 
 

Luana Kilcullen, Niall Kilcullen, Karen De Lore,  Wayne Houlton, Anne Magee, Nigel Becroft, 
Anne Tumak, Daryl Ferguson, Huilin Sun ,Sandy de Sousa, Tamara Tralan, Fiona Eadie, Yaolan 
Liem, Grace Costa, Louise Chapman  
Chair:     Niall                            Minutes recorder: Luana 

 

APOLOGIES Ting Dye  
MEETING 
COMMENCED 

8.17pm  

MINUTES OF  
PREVIOUS 
MEETING 
ACCEPTED 

Deferred  

Introduction  
 

All new and current parents were welcomed and introduced. Grace thanked those involved in 
assisting at the Languages Soiree. A successful and enjoyable evening had by all.       

 

Treasurer 
Report 

Provided as per AGM.    

Teaching 
Report 

The new year 7’s and 8’s have had a smooth transition.Jaeik continues to promote Japanese 
after school classes to local primary school students. Yaolan reminded the need to invite 
students from Mt Hawthorn PS to these classes. 
Both Anita and Bea currently on leave, with Bea expected to return to work after the Chinese 
Tour, while Anita is expected to be away for at least 6 months. 

LPSG to write a letter of 
appreciation to Anita for 
all her hard work. 

New Business Huilin raised concerns about language selection. One concern was that the language you select 
may not be available through to year 12.  
 
 
Fundraising- wine fundraising to go ahead to coincide with Mother’s Day. Another one will be run 
closer to Christmas.Anne Tumak – spoke about the challenge of maintaining students interest in 
learning a foreign language.  
Another fundraising opportunity was the possibility of running the ‘breakfast stall’ at Kyilla Market. 
 
Thanks to Anne Tumak for the inclusion of the LPSG in the Lawley App. 
 
We would like to put something in the Lawley Update or a link to the website. 
 
Tours Fundraising for the Chinese Tour was organised by a group external to the LPSG. 
GAT Club Afternoon Tea- Volunteers from our group were asked to provide some food and help 
on the day. Motion passed to allocate up to $100 for this event. Proposed- Niall, Seconded-
Wayne. 
 

To be discussed further 
at next meeting and 
concerns then raised at 
the general P&C meeting. 
 
Wayne to organise. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact John Pryor. 
 
 
Luana to coordinate. 

NEXT MEETING 21st April 2015   




